Dear Productivity Commission

| am strongly against the proposal to allow our market to be flooded with cheap
titles from overseas at the expense of our own homegrown stories and titles. It is
already difficult to educate kids in their Australian identity, and without a viable
Australian pool of writing talent and publication, this task will become even harder.

Yours sincerely,
Melissa Lucas
Woodridge Qld



